
Join us for
Soft Ball Cricket 

Saturday Mornings at 9.30am 
on the Wale Recreation Ground

Softball Cricket for Boys and Girls aged 6 -10 is now available at Little Shelford Cricket Club during 
July and August 2021. Come and experience the basics of cricket and make new friends

in the safe environment of the Wale Recreation Ground and LSCC. 
Softball Cricket will be led by  Neil Orpwood and Ian Reid. For more information contact 

Neil (neilorpwood@msn.com or 07866 751651) or Ian (ian.reid620@ntlworld.com).

Additional Information on LSCC : David Jones, Chairman, LSCC davidjhjones@btinternet.com 847213 or www.littleshelford.play-cricket.com
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